
May 14, 2019 
 
This meeting was effectively canceled: because of illness, injury and travel, only two people 
could make it, Haven Colgate and Sashidar Nivarthi. Jean Hamerman managed to swing in just 
home from her trip, and Barb Prisament stopped by after her appearance at the concurrent 
Board of Trustees meeting. 
 
Sashi and Haven discussed developing a database to manage contacts, in order to keep track 
of who is interested in which sustainability topics. Some people are eager composters; others 
are eager to work on the woods project, etc., and we’d like to be able to segment our lists and 
do tailored outreach. Sashi is working on collapsing all of our data and will speak to Raf about 
using the Village server as the backend. 
 
Barb agreed to float a cautionary flyer about straws with restaurants and delis, once we finish 
producing one for Sakura. 
 
Notes by Haven. 
 
 


